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Our ref: STH10/00073/05 
Contact: Hayley Sarvanandan  
Your ref: SSD 7187 

 
 

25 July 2019 
 

 

Russ Pigg 

Shoalhaven City Council 

Email: council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au  

CC: emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au 

SECRETARY’S ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT REQUIREMENTS (SSD 7187) – 120 FLATROCK 

ROAD LONGREACH, WEST NOWRA LANDFILL EXPANSION 

 

Dear Russ 

Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) refers to your correspondence dated 23rd July 2019 regarding the 

subject application. 

RMS has completed an assessment of the development, based on the information provided and focussing 

on the impact to the state road network. For this development, the key state road is Princes Highway. 

RMS notes the development proposes an extension of Nowra Landfill as shown in Attachment 1. 

RMS does not believe the development will have a significant impact on Princes Highway and on this basis, 

does not object to the development application. 

If you have any questions please contact Hayley Sarvanandan on 4221 2423.  

Please ensure that any further email correspondence is sent to development.southern@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Chris Millet 

Manager Land Use  

Southern Region 
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Attachment 1 

 


